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Infant School Nativity

12th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you about our upcoming nativity play, which is always a highlight of
the school year. This time of year is truly magical, and the nativity play is a beautiful way to
celebrate the festive season and bring our school community together.

We are excited to announce that our Reception, Year 1 & 2 children will take part in the
nativity. Our nursery team will be hosting their own celebrations this year so will not be taking
part in the nativity, details to follow.

Shows will take place on the 10th of December at 9:30am and the 11th of December at
2:00pm in the school hall.

Each child will receive 2 tickets for the show, which can be used as 1 ticket for each
performance or 2 tickets for one performance.

To ensure we have an accurate count of attendees, we kindly ask that you complete the
Google form linked below to confirm your attendance and ticket allocation. Please note that
tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. Please add names of attendees
to the google form

https://forms.gle/Eq4ATkxd9iCqUUR1A

We look forward to seeing you at the nativity show and thank you for your support.

Best Wishes

The Key Stage 1 Team
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